From:  Clanon, Paul
Sent: 4/9/2013 12:54:36 PM
To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc:
Bcec:
Subject: Re: Your safety symposium panel
My oftice if that's ok.

On Apr 9, 2013, at 11:52 AM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote:

Here is one of the things I’d like to talk with you about today.

See you at 4:30 — where is easiest for you?

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit
hitp://'www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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